
 

 

Friday, 08 October 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Assalamu’alaikum/Peace be with you  

 

I hope this letter finds you and your family well. I would like to inform you about a series of events which are 

designed to give parents the essential tools to support their child on their career journey. The events are led 

by career experts and are free to attend.  

 

Please see below a list of upcoming events and the websites where you can access this:  

 

1. 20th October via Zoom -Succeeding in Science, Technology, Engineering & Mathematics (STEM) 

2. 24th November via Zoom 7-8pm – Learning to Lead 

 

You can register for this event via the following website:  

https://investin.org/pages/parent-events?mc_cid=200907f954&mc_eid=fbdc1f17a3 

 

This term, InvestIN are also offering students with weekend experiences in careers relating to Law and 

Business. Students have the choice of attending in person at the University College of London or online. Please 

note that there is a fee attached to this. If you would like your daughter to take part in this, please register 

using the following links. Please note all arrangements and payments for these two programmes will need to 

be made by parents.  

 

1. Young Lawyer: https://investin.org/pages/law?mc_cid=54be82e567&mc_eid=fbdc1f17a3 

2. Young Investment Banker: https://investin.org/products/young-investment-banker-weekend 

 

 

Alternatively, I will be posting the links to the website on Teams for your daughter to access.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://investin.org/pages/parent-events?mc_cid=200907f954&mc_eid=fbdc1f17a3
https://investin.org/pages/law?mc_cid=54be82e567&mc_eid=fbdc1f17a3
https://investin.org/products/young-investment-banker-weekend


 

As part of our careers programme, we would like to start a new initiative titled ‘So you want to be a…’ where 

we hope to invite professionals to come to school to provide an insight into their careers. If you, a family 

member, or a friend is interested in volunteering to speak about a career, please complete the form link here. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at info@egslough.staracademies.org.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

Miss M Badar 

 

 

Head of Year 11 

Lead for Careers and Enrichment Opportunities  
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